I am honored to be here today on behalf of the Government Finance Officers Association to present the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting to the Town of Lake Park.
The purpose of the Certificate of Achievement Program, in operation since 1946, is to encourage and assist governments in the preparation of financial reports that are the highest quality for the benefit of citizens and other parties who have a vital interest in a Government’s Finances.

During the over half century the program has operated, it has gained widespread recognition as the premier indicator of excellence in Governmental Accounting and Financial Reporting.

To earn the Certificate of Achievement, the Town of Lake Park had to substantially conform to the program’s demanding criteria, which go well beyond the minimum requirements of generally accepted accounting principles.

	I am very pleased to say that this is the 11th consecutive time that the Town of Lake Park has received this honor.  This recognition truly reflects the professionalism, commitment and hard work of the Town of Lake Park’s Finance Director Blake Rane and his staff.   It also reflects a high degree of dedication, leadership, direction, and guidance from the Town Commission.  


The Government Finance Officers Association hopes that this award will serve as an example and encourage others to strive for the same high standards in their own financial reports.

Now, it is my privilege, on behalf of the Government Finance Officers Association, to present to the Town of Lake Park this Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting.

Congratulations!

